-GORO INABA

EDDIE TANGEN

September 20, 1971
' TATSUO FUJIMOTO

Mr. Kunio Kobayakawa
Holualoa
Kona, Hawaii 96725

Dear Mr. Kobayakawa :

The original of the attached letter approving
the special permit request by Kunio Kobayakawa (SP71-112)
for the construction of a new dwelling to replace an
existing dilapidated home on a 38,333 square foot
parcel identified by Tax Map Key 7-6-6: 11 at Holualoa,
North Kona, Hawaii, is on file in the office of the
Hawaii Planning Department, Hilo, Hawaii.

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
Encl.



GORO INABA

1971 EDDIE TANGEN
TATSUO FUJIMOTO

September 20,

Hawaii Planning Commission
25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Attention: Mr. Raymond Suefuiji
Planning Director

Gentlemen:

At its meeting on September 17, 1971, the Land
Use Commission voted to approve a special permit to
Kunio Kobayakawa (SP71-112) for the construction of
a new dwelling to replace an existing dilapidated
home on a 38,333 square foot parcel identified by
Tax Map Key 7-6-6: 11 at Holualoa, North Kona,
Hawaii, subject to the conditions set forth by the
Hawaii County Planning Commission.

A copy of the Staff report is enclosed for your
information.

Very truly yours,

Encl. - Staff Memo TATBUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
cc: Mr. Kunio Kobayakawa
Hawaii Tax Administrator
Property Technical Services, Dept. of Taxation
Tax Maps Branch, Dept. of Taxation
Property Assessment Division, Dept. of Taxation



